
ADVISORY BOUNDARY COMMITTEE 
COMMUNITY INPUT SUMMARY 

 
 

Date:  September 27, 2005 
Time:  6:30 p.m. 
Place:  Forest Hill High School 
Topic:  Boundary Study B-2 
Prepared by: Judy Brennan 
 
SPEAKERS: 
 

1. Lynda Miller (SAC 172A):  Daughter is thriving in kindergarten at Cholee 
Lake.  Move would be from an “A” school to a “B” school.  Class size is 
great, teachers are great at Cholee Lake.  Does not want daughter to 
change schools. 

 
2. Christina Tercha (SAC 172A):  Has two children in Cholee Lake now.  The 

4th grader would be able to stay next year, but no transportation for the 
child is not fair.  Public schools must provide public transportation.  Would 
like both students to remain at Cholee Lake. 

 
3. Kim Williams (SAC 159):  Two students in Cholee Lake.  Is not affected by 

boundary change.  However, is very concerned about overcrowding at 
Cholee Lake.  Has taught in the District for 17 years, and has never seen 
anything like 800 cars dropping off and picking up students.  So many 
cars make it unsafe even for walkers who live nearby.  Lunches are a 
problem, as well.  Quality learning is still going on, but please continue to 
bring relief to Cholee Lake. 

 
NON-SPEAKERS 

1. Stephanie Little (SAC 162):  daughter is in dual language kindergarten 
program at Melaleuca now.  Will she be able to attend dual language 
classes at Berkshire Elementary? (Question forwarded to Multicultural 
staff). 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Speaker Cards and Audio Tapes available for review. 

 


	NON-SPEAKERS 

